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Dear SJV Families, 
• SCRIP orders for July 

27 and August 1 must 

be sent to                    

hmiller@sjvknights.org 

• 8/12-13: Packet pick-up 

at Mass 

• 8/12-8/18: Used uniform 

sale – Commons 

• 8/16: New Parent Meet-

ing, 6:30pm -  Library 

• 8/28: Supply drop-off     

4-6pm 

• 8/30: First Day of 

School; Full day 

• 9/1-9/4: Thresheree 

• 9/4: Labor Day; No 

School 

• 9/13: State of the School; 

Mandatory event for one 

parent of each family at 

6pm—Gym 

• 9/18: 9am First Day of 

abc@SJV 

• 9/20: Fall Uniform    

Picture 

• 9/22: SJV Color Crusade 

Family Fun Run 

• 9/29: Professional Devel-

opment; No School 

• 10/2: Out-of-uniform 

Day 

• 10/7-8: Parish Fall   

Festival 

• 10/19: Fall Picture    

Retakes 

Important Dates 

Saint John Vianney Catholic School 

Learn · Pray · Serve 

 

 July 2023 Newsletter 

 We are in full swing here at school preparing for the fall. It is quickly          

approaching. We have a lot of  dates to add to our calendars as we embark on 

our last month of summer. On Tuesday, August 8 at 8:15a.m. in Marian Hall 

our Home and School Connection Board is kicking off their year and is looking 

for new members. Please join this amazing group and get involved. We are 

blessed to have such an active organization. Mark Friday, September 22 on 

your calendars! We will be holding our third annual Color Crusade Family 

Fun Run. This is as much fun for the parents as it is for the students. We will 

be sharing information with you in your back-to-school packet. Again, please 

join us on August 8 at 8:15 a.m. to get involved and get started on your       

volunteer hours.  

 The Thresheree is around the corner! For those of you who may not be 

familiar with this event, it is held on Friday through Monday of Labor Day 

weekend. This is an exhibition of steam engines from the area plus a huge flea 

market. The SJV Athletic Association serves delicious hot dogs and burgers to 

the attendees, our primary fundraiser for our beautiful gymnasium floor and 

sports teams. Shift sign-up will be sent to all school families soon. All families 

participating in athletics at SJV are committed to helping with this fundrais-

er, but it is also a great way for SJV to give back to the community while 

meeting your school volunteer hours. The event relies on us to help make the 

weekend a success. Please watch for a Sign-Up Genius to hit your mailbox in 

the upcoming weeks. 

 Our SJV School new parent meeting is Wednesday, August 16 in the 

Library. We have new families in almost every grade. Being part of a Catholic 

school bonds families together, and I ask all current families to reach    out to 

at least one new family during the first month of school to welcome them and 

be there to answer any questions they may have. Parent involvement is key to 

student success in the classroom, but it is also instrumental for student’s emo-

tional health.    

 Enjoy the last few weeks of summer, and we look forward to seeing 

many of you at the Home and School Connection meeting, the new parent 

meeting, and supply drop-off on August 28.  Please reach out if you have any 

questions.  

 Thank you for all you do for our school family, 

        Mrs. Heidi Miller 
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September Hot Lunch Menu 

Hot lunch ordering will close Friday, August 18. The first day of school is  

August 30, and it is included in this order.  

To order milk for lunch and break please use the date, Friday, September 

29th to place your order.   This is a one-time order for the entire year.  

The cost is $18 per year for both lunch and break, or $9 per year for once a day.  

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the ability to order seconds will be reserved for middle school 

students only.  We had a tremendous amount of waste last year, please know 

we will portion correctly for the students. When ordering doubles, the main 

course will be double, and there will be no seconds on dessert. The cost of lunch 

this year is $3.50/single and $6.00/double.  

         Thank you, 

         Mrs. Heidi Miller 
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We are getting ready 

for a great year!! 

Please complete your  

enrollment packet promptly 

after you pick it up on      

August 12-13 to ensure all 

the necessary logins and  

materials are ready  

 before school starts. 

 Home and School Connection 

is holding a used uniform sale on 

August 12-13 after each Mass 

and, 9-3 Tuesday, August 15  and 

Thursday, August 17.  The sale is 

also open for the new parent 

meeting, August 16 at 6:30pm.  

 Please drop off all gently 

used uniforms you would like to 

pass along to the office on any 

Tuesday or Thursday from 9 am– 

3 pm prior to August 12.  

 

August 28 4-6pm 

See your classroom and meet your teacher.  

Drop off all of your school forms from your packet. 

Support the 8th Grade Class trip to Washington, 

DC by having your books covered. 

   Enjoy shaved ice and welcome our new families. 
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Please send all SCRIP orders  

for July 27th and August 1st pick up 

to hmiller@sjvknights.org.  

No online orders can be filled during 

these two weeks. All orders must be 

emailed to Mrs. Miller, phoned in to 

extension #121, or stop in between 

9am-3pm on those dates. 

All gym uniform orders for students in Grades 4th through 8th 

must be completed by today, Tuesday, July 18. Please use the  

following link if you have not done so already.  

Middle School jacket orders are due on Monday, August 28. 

Please use the following link if you have not done so already.  

mailto:hmiller@sjvkngihts.org
https://forms.gle/jRAxXRmynwHkg4cg7
https://forms.gle/Ncnt2xejJeyqFTDt9
https://forms.gle/77TT3Lt5BjvMZycW6
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Hello SJV Families! 

 It is hard to believe that we are just a few weeks away from the start 

of cross-country season!  If your child would like to participate in 4th-8th 

grade SJV cross country this year, please complete the form below making 

firm their commitment to play.  Cross Country is a great sport for every-

one and we are looking forward to another great year!   

 The cross country season runs from August 15th through October 

6th.  Practices will be held two or three times a week. Practice will be 

twice a week once the meets start.  

 Please complete this form no later than Saturday, August 12. There 

will be a letter from the coach in the back-to-school family packet in      

August.  

https://forms.gle/QqogRrxa6g3vTmQC6  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Suzie Fenrick 

sfenrick@sjvknights.org 

 

 

https://forms.gle/QqogRrxa6g3vTmQC6
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